
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

Brian Wikant 
Project Director 
 
 

tel 416 495 6408 
brian.wikant@enbridge.com 
 

Enbridge Gas Distribution  
2225 Sheppard Ave. East 
North York, Ontario  M2J 5C2 
Canada 
 

January 21, 2016 
 
 
VIA E-MAIL  
 
 
 
Ms. Pascale Duguay 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Duguay:   
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 

Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) Docket No. EB-2012-0451  
GTA Project                                              

 
Enbridge would like to inform the Board that Segment B of the GTA Project was 
energized with natural gas on January 20, 2016.  This pipe will be operating at 
restricted flow until such time as it is fully conditioned with odorant, which is 
expected to take several weeks for a pipe of this size and length.  
 
When the construction of Segment A is finished, Enbridge will confirm the 
completion of construction of both Segments A and B per Condition of  
Approval 2.6.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed] 
 
Brian Wikant 
Project Director, GTA Project 
 
cc:  Andrew Mandyam (Enbridge) 
    Scott Dodd (Enbridge) 
 


